
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Students should bring their laptops to school charged each day. Please work with your child to 

make sure that this happens each evening. There are no spare laptops for students to use if they 

forget their device or if it comes to school uncharged.  

 

We have two weeks left before the end of the first semester. Please talk with your child and 

check ParentPortal for any outstanding assignments. If you have questions about their progress, 

make sure that you reach out to the teacher as soon as possible.   

 

Our next PTA spirit night at Papa John’s is on January 24th. We have included a flier on our 

website and social media pages.  

 

Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at Kiser Middle School on Monday. The wrestling 

team will have a match on Monday at home against Kiser.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


